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TO: Connecticut Home Care Program for Elders (CHCPE) and Personal Care 

Assistance (PCA) Waiver Access Agencies, Acquired Brain Injury (ABI) Waiver 

Case Management Agencies, and Allied Community Resources, the Department of 

Social Services (DSS) CHCPE, PCA and ABI Waiver Fiduciary 

 

RE: Electronic Visit Verification Notification to Clients 
 

 

 

The Department of Social Services (DSS) has 

contracted with its MMIS vendor, Hewlett 

Packard Enterprise to implement a statewide 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) system.  

Sandata Technologies, LLC is the partnered 

EVV provider for the EVV program. 

 

In order to ensure a smooth transition to the 

EVV program for CMAP clients, DSS requests 

that care managers inform clients of the 

upcoming EVV program during their regularly 

scheduled outreach to clients.  Attached to this 

bulletin is a summarized set of talking points 

and a list of commonly asked questions. 

This information will also be distributed to each 

home care provider who is required to 

implement EVV on September 1, 2016. 

 

Please feel free to contact the toll-free Sandata 

CT EVV Customer Care Number at 1-855-399- 

8050, Monday through Friday between 8:00 am 

and 6:00 pm EDT, or you can email 

ctcustomercare@sandata.com, if you have 

additional questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Need assistance? Call the Sandata Customer Care Number at 1-855-399-8050 Mon. – 

Fri. 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. or you can email Sandata at ctcustomercare@sandata.com. 

Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com. 
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CAREGIVER INFORMATION TO CLIENTS REGARDING THE UPCOMING EVV PROGRAM 

On September 1, 2016, the Department of Social Services (DSS) is implementing an Electronic Visit Verification 
(EVV) system for some services within the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program (CMAP). EVV is a telephone 
and computer-based system that records the time your caregiver starts and ends delivering services to you during 
a visit. 

 
 
 
 
 

How does EVV work?   
 When the EVV program begins, your caregiver will need your permission to use your home telephone. 

 For each visit, your caregiver will use your home phone to call a toll-free number when he or she starts and ends their work. 

 These calls take just a few seconds each and are toll-free. 

 If you do not have a home telephone that your caregiver can use, they will use a different method to record the times when 
you receive services. 

 

Why is DSS implementing EVV?   
 Electronic Visit Verification will help DSS make sure that you are receiving the proper services. 
 EVV is required for all agencies providing certain in home services to clients in the following CMAP programs: 

o CT Home Care Program for Elders (CHC) 
o Personal Care Assistance (PCA) 
o Acquired Brain Injury (ABI) 

 If you or your caregivers request to change agencies within the region, then you, your new agency, and your caregivers will 
continue to be in the EVV program. 

 
 
 

THANK YOU! 



 

COMMONLY ASKED QUESTIONS REGARDING ELECTRONIC VISIT VERIFICATION (EVV) 
 

Q: WILL ALL SERVICES PROVIDED TO ME REQUIRE THAT 

MY CAREGIVER CHECK IN AND OUT USING EVV? 
A: NO. Electronic Visit Verification is only required 

for some services. Depending on the service your 
caregiver is performing, they may not need to call 
into the EVV system to record their time. Your 
care manager can let you know which of the 
services that you receive require EEV. 

 

Q: IF I DO NOT WANT TO HAVE MY CAREGIVER USE MY 

PHONE, WILL I STILL RECEIVE SERVICES? 
A: YES. Electronic Visit Verification will never impact 

the services you are provided. If you do not wish 
to have your caregiver use your phone to call into 
the EVV system, there are multiple other options 
for your caregiver to capture their time that do 
not require your phone. 

 

Q: IF I DO NOT HAVE A TELEPHONE, WILL THERE BE A 

CHARGE FOR MY CAREGIVER TO USE ANOTHER 

METHOD TO CAPTURE THEIR VISIT TIME? 

A: NO. Electronic Visit Verification is provided at no 
cost to you. Your caregiver will work with their 
agency to determine the best alternative method 
to capture their visit time for EVV. 

Q: WILL I NEED TO HAVE ANYTHING INSTALLED IN MY 

HOUSE FOR EVV TO WORK? 
A: MAYBE. If you allow your caregiver to use your 

home or mobile phone to log their visit time, then 
nothing else is required. If you do not have a home 
phone, or if you choose not to allow your caregiver 
to use your phone, then the caregiver can provide 
an alternate method for them to track their visit 
time. This may involve providing you a small clock- 
in/out device to keep at your house for them to use 
to capture your visit times. This would be provided 
at no cost to you, and will not require power or 
internet access from your house. 

 

Q: IF I MOVE, OR CHANGE CARE PROVIDERS, WILL I 
NEED TO DO ANYTHING TO KEEP EVV GOING? 

A: NO. Electronic Visit Verification does not require 

any actions on your part, beyond your permission 
to allow your caregiver to use your phone. If you 
change your caregiver, or move to a new residence, 
the EVV system will continue at your new location, 
and be performed in the same way by your new 
caregiver. Please be sure to notify your care 
manager in the event of an address change or 
change in provider agency. 


